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What have we been doing this week? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Capacity 

 

We did lots of water pouring this week so the 

children could measure different quantities of 

water to make 1000 ml.  

Fortunately they  have very steady hands and 

could read the scales accurately. Good work 

Class 2! 

 

Beware Fox Beware! 

 

The children re-told the story ‘Beware Fox  

Beware’ using repeating phrases. They  

remembered the three parts of the story,  

including all the ‘juicy bits.’ Their story writing 

is looking great and they are using exclamation 

marks! 

 

Halving 

The reception children investigated halving 

numbers by counting sets of numbers and then 

sharing. In their writing the children described 

on of the animals from the Zodiac story. 

What are we doing next week...? 
 

Chinese Enrichment Day 

 

As part of our Topic work on China we are having 

an Enrichment day. This will include Chinese food, 

dancing and music, a shadow puppet show and  

lantern making.  We also have some Chinese  

students coming to tell us about their country and 

teach us some  

Cantonese.  

 

We are still  

managing to go  

outside despite the 

cold weather. Please 

ensure your child has 

hats and gloves! 

 

English/Maths  

We will be doing our Exciting Writing and  

creating our own story using great vocabulary, 

story openers and the correct punctuation. We 

have loved our stories: Yeh Shen, Owl Babies and 

the Chinese Zodiac Story. 

 

Science 

We will be matching adult and baby animals. 

In R.E we will continue to discuss making the  

correct choices in life. 

 

In Art we will be looking at more Chinese art and 

crafts. 

 

In P.E we will continue to develop our catching and 

throwing skills. 

 

In Music we will be listening to a ‘Peter and the 

Wolf’ by Sergei Prokofiev and looking at the dif-

ferent instruments for each character.  

 

Week beginning 24th January  
Monday: Library books  

Tuesday: Chinese Enrichment Day 

Wednesday: PE kit, spelling and homework books 

Friday: P.E Stay and Play Ks 1 Assembly 

Please remember your child needs jogging bottoms 

for P.E on Wednesday as the children  will be 

outside. Thank you. 

 


